
State of Vermont Human Services – FFY 2024
Block Grant and State Plan Applications 

Substance Abuse Prevention and Treatment Block Grant 

The Substance Abuse Prevention and Treatment Block Grant application will be submitted as 
required by the DHHS Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration. The FFY 
2023 application is serving as the FFY 2024 draft application for the purposes of the public block 
grant hearing. VDH is not aware of any significant programmatic changes between FFY 2023 and 
2024.    


